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Dec. 15, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, ians.

Dear Doc:

Many thanks for your thoughtfulness in inviting

us to the game. If possible, I would like to have siXx
tickets.

We will all be looking forward to seeing you and
Mrs. Allen.

Sincerfly yours,

Waldo G. Bowman
Editor
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